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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 
To:   Vegetation Task Force 
From:  Rob Zuber      RDZ 
Date:  May 16, 2024 
Subject: Review of SL-12 for Keenesburg Strip Mine (C-1981-028)  
 
 

We recently received an application for a Phase II and III bond release for the Keenesburg 

Strip Mine.  The application is SL-12, and it can be found in Laserfiche in the C-1981-028 

file.  I want to request the help of the Vegetation Task Force with this review. 

 

We have some time.  The publications start this week, so I will not be able to call it 

complete for three or four weeks.  However, I want to keep this application moving, and I 

want to know soon if Habitat Management (consultant for Coors Energy) performed the 

analysis correctly and accurately.  I am setting a deadline of June 14, 2024 for an initial 

office review by the Vegetation Task Force.  As necessary, this date can be extended. 

 

Also, I request that additional review of the submittal be performed during the bond release 

inspection.  I suspect that this inspection will be scheduled for late June or early July, but I 

need to coordinate with Coors Energy.  I will be in touch on that.   

 

Thank you, 

Rob 

 

 


